
Page] of] 

ag us: range 
Mtn Fergus Freeney 

Good Morning 

I am pleased to say that Mr Khaneka has kept us (and all the neighbours) well appraised of his ideas and he 
has shared his plans with us in advance. Being a change from commercial use to residential use (rather than 
the other way around) we see this very much as a positive development and as such as direct neighbours we 
would fully support his application. 


